
Wilson Central School District  
Universal Pre Kindergarten Program 

2018-2019 

The Wilson Central School District would like to hold Universal Pre-
Kindergarten classes at Wilson Elementary and St. Peter at Northridge for the 
2018-2019 school year. They would tentatively be similar to the current programs. 
Other specifics of the program may need to be confirmed at a later date. Funding 
information is typically disseminated from NYSED in the spring. 

Applications will be available shortly on the district and building websites. 
They will also be available at the main offices at Wilson Elementary, Central Office 
and St. Peter at North Ridge. 

It is important to remember that our Universal Pre-Kindergarten 
Program is a grant program funded by the New York State Education 
Department. We are dependent on that funding to operate the program and 
changes in our state budget could impact our program. 

You may indicate your location preference on the application. An effort will 
be made to accommodate your preference. Acceptance into the program does not 
guarantee a location.  

Please return this information by May 31, 2018 to the Main Office at 
Wilson Elementary School. 

 

Mr. Michael A. Cancilla Jr 

Mr. Michael A. Cancilla Jr 

UPK Coordinator 

 


